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It's been about two weeks now that traffic was shutdown during the weekend on     Highway 16
in front on Valley View Mall. And with detours set up, Onalaska  City Engineer, Jarrod Holter
says they have had some complaints about the shut  down.

(Click for Audio)

Holter says the construction is in it's last phase and traffic could re-open  by early next week.
The DOT has plans to do night work on Highway 16 from the  mall into La Crosse after the
current project is finished. 
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